
 
 

 
July 12, 2023 
 
Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S. 
Board of Directors 
1360 N. Louisiana Street, #A-175 
Kennewick, WA 99336 
info@tricitiescares.org 
 
Re:  Horse Heaven Wind Project – Support for Community and Business Representation by Tri-Cities 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 
Dear Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S. Directors, 
 
The Tri-City Development Council (TRIDEC), the economic development organization for the Tri-City area, 
is pleased to endorse the representation of Tri-Cities Community Action for Responsible Environmental 
Stewardship (Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S.) and vest our support for your role in communicating the relevant 
position of the community in regard to the Horse Heaven Wind Project. 
 
In furtherance of the State’s 2021 State Energy Strategy (SES), Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S. has been a constant 
champion for the tenet that “public and community participation is important to ensure energy policy is 
informed by local knowledge, meets local needs and is viewed as legitimate by the local community.” In the 
limited forum of adjudication, we observe that you present factual articulation of community concerns, 
ensure local participation, and act as the ideal neutral advocate to identify experts most appropriate to 
weigh in on this project proposal. 
 
Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S. has been instrumental in informing the public and our business community about the 
unmitigated implications of the project and ensuring that our voices are heard by coordinating written and 
verbal comments at each opportunity. As the only approved non-regulatory/non-tribal local intervener in 
adjudication we support your role in representing the voice of the Tri-Cities region. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone (509-735-1000) or email (kdye@tridec.org) if you have any 
questions.  
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Karl Dye 
President & CEO 
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